
Notice of Preliminary Public Hearing 
 

 

The Department of Children and Families announces that it will hold a preliminary public 

hearing on the statement of scope, SS 028-20, for an emergency rule relating to DCF Rule 

Suspensions and Modifications Related to COVID-19.   
 

The statement of scope for the proposed rules is available to review at 

https://docs.legis.wisconsin.gov/code/scope_statements/comment. 

 

Hearing Information 

Due to COVID-19 restrictions, the hearing will be by conference call only.   
 

Date: May 8, 2020 

Time: 11 a.m. 

Conference call: Phone number (720) 279-0026 Conference ID 487046# 

 

Submittal of Written Comments 

Written comments may be submitted via email to dcfpublichearing@wisconsin.gov or via the 

website: http://docs.legis.wisconsin.gov/code/comment through May 8, 2020.   

 

Agency Contact 

Elaine Pridgen, (608) 422-7077, elaine.pridgen@wisconsin.gov 

https://docs.legis.wisconsin.gov/code/scope_statements/comment
http://docs.legis.wisconsin.gov/code/comment

